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November 18, 2024

Andrew Chin

Dean

Florida Agricultural and Mechanical University
1938 S. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd
Tallahassee, FL 32307

Sent via email to andrew.chin@famu.edu

Dear Dean Chin:

The Special Report for the B.Arch. program (150 semester credit hours) at Florida
Agricultural and Mechanical University was reviewed during the October 18-19, 2024,
meeting of the Board of Directors of the National Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB).
Based on the review of the Special Report, the NAAB directors voted to accept the Special
Report as demonstrating that the program has satisfactorily addressed the area(s) of

noncompliance identified in the Annual Report.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions at accreditation@naab.org.

Sincerely,

Ao Delwarby—

Stephen Schreiber, FAIA, NCARB, DPACSA
President



